
March 19, 2020 
 
 
 
 
To United Faculty Members From Jane Walker, UF Elections Chair 
	
  
Dear United Faculty Members:	
  
 
After consulting with the CTA Elections and Credentials Committee, I have decided to 
move forward with our Spring 2020 Chapter Elections as planned following the original 
timeline (see attached).  As per the timeline, please also find attached the list of 
candidates and candidate statements.  These documents will also be posted on the UF 
website.   
 
Voting will be held via an electronic platform through Simply Voting, a CTA approved 
third party vendor.  Voting will open on 3/23, at 8am and conclude on 3/31 at 3pm.  On 
the morning of 3/23, you will receive an email from United Faculty of North Orange 
County Community College District (email address vote@simplyvoting.com) to the 
email you had registered with CTA as of 3/12.  Please check your 
clutter/spam/junk, etc, if you do not see it.  That email will contain directions on how 
to cast your vote. Please contact me at jwalkeruf@gmail.com if you have issues or 
require assistance. 
 
Today, 3/19, is the deadline to request a paper ballot.  You may do so by emailing 
me at jwalkeruf@gmail.com. 
 
We are all working very hard to transition our courses online and to serve our students in 
this time of crisis.  It is more important than ever to remain united.  I encourage all 
members to participate in the election process. 
 
Thank you and In Unity- 
 
Jane Walker, RN,MSN 
United Faculty Elections Committee Chair 
Professor of Nursing 
Cypress College 


